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24 May 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
In response to the disruption that pupils have faced this year, the government has asked schools to 
continue with some provision for pupils in Year 11 until Friday 25 June, which is the official leaving 
date. 
 
Please note the information below: 
 
In order for us to have all of the information we require for the grading process, pupils in Year 11 will 
be required to attend lessons (in school) until Friday 11 June. 
 
From Monday 14 June - Friday 25 June, pupils will be able to access remote learning resources from 
Teams.  We will inform pupils of the resources available during assembly.  There may be the possibility 
of some in-school provision if pupils would like to continue working on subjects they will be studying 
next year.  We will be asking students to complete a form, so we have an idea of the provision we will 
need to put in place.  During this period, pupils will be asked to register via Teams, as they did during 
the most recent lockdown. 
 
Until Friday 11 June, pupils should continue to attend in full school uniform and should be fully 
equipped for lessons. 
 
We are hoping to hold an event to mark pupils’ 5 years at the school.  Unfortunately, this won’t be a 
Prom, but it will allow us to get together for one last time before pupils leave us for pastures new.  We 
have pencilled in Thursday 8 July, but everything will depend on the announcement from the 
government on Monday 21 June.  I am sure you will appreciate that it is incredibly difficult to have any 
concrete plans in place because of the staged easing of restrictions. 
 
I will write to parents and carers again before pupils officially leave and when we have clarification on 
whether an end of school celebration can take place. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 


